

Edison Elementary School



Where Eagles Learn to Soar!

Message from Mr. Patrick and Mrs. George

Spring is in the air! Please encourage your students to continue to put forth their best effort this final quarter of the 2014-2015 school year. End of the year testing begins, and this is the data we use to see how each student has grown. Edison and its staff is committed to increasing student achievement!

*QUALITY INSTRUCTION*STUDENTS FIRST*TIME ON

*QUALITY INSTRUCTION*STUDENTS FIRST*TIME ON TASK*

Clinic News

Allergy season is upon us. Please give medication, send eye drops or over the counter remedies with a signed note to the clinic. Please state the student's name, the medication and the dosage. This will help eliminate unnecessary calls from the school clinic and ensure that the students have a successful day.

SOARing Students

Staff members can nominate students who are SOARing above and beyond by filing out a SOARing card. The students' names will be read on the Announcements, they will receive a prize from the Purple Eagles Team, and their name will be in this space.

Stacy Hallum
Lily Reddick
Audrey Camp
Kaleigh Tscherne

WAY TO SOAR EAGLES!

Apr. 17, 2015

Contact Information

Brian Patrick, principal 440-954-3555

brian.patrick@weschools.org

Lisa George, assistant principal 440-283-2283 lisa.george@weschools.org

> 5288 Karen Isle Drive Willoughby, Ohio 44094

Telephone: (440) 942-2099 Fax: (440) 975-3707 Attendance: (440) 283-2176 Latchkey: (440) 269-3002

District Website: www.weschools.org

Upcoming Events

4/15—5/8 PARCC End of the Year
Assessments

Gr. 3, 4, 5

1/15 Blood Drive Kickoff
Assembly

4/20 City of Willoughby
Maxon/Weaver

4/21 Third Grade OAA

4/24 City of Willoughby
Kleinhenz/Rodia/Myers

4/28 Fifth Grade Orchestra

4/29 Market Day Pickup

4/30 Little Red Schoolhouse Slattery

4/30 Red Cross Blood Drive 2 PM—7 PM

PTO NEWS

2015-2016 PTO Board

LIZ KORUN
President

AMY SCHAUM
Vice-President
WENDY FIEBIG
Secretary
CASSANDRA ZAVODNY
KELLY SZAKAL
Co-Treasurers

BOOK FAIR

May 7th and 8th Buy One, Get One

YOU MATTER!

Security Help Line

The school district has a tollfree line for students, parents,
school personnel, and other
members of the community to
report anonymously any activities that could cause harm to
our students, staff or facilities.
Threats of violence, theft, instances of alcohol or drug abuse,
the presence of weapons or other security concerns can be reported
by dialing;

1-800-418-6433 Ext. 359

SOARING EAGLES NEWS

Earth Day is April 22, 2015. Green Soaring Eagles Leadership Team is celebrating by RECYCLING!

Please send any used ink cartridges or old cell phones to school to be recycled by Ecological Fx.

See attached flyer

2015 -2016 School Year

CALLING ALL KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS!

It is time to start thinking about next school year! If you will not be returning to Edison next school year, please contact the school office (440) 942-2099 or linda.somerville@weschools.org

If you missed Edison's kindergarten registration, please contact the school office (440) 942-2099 or linda.somerville@weschools.org for a registration packet.

CHILD FIND

Child Find is an activity conducted by state and local education agencies to locate children ages' birth to 21 that have disabilities. The purpose of the program is to provide special education and related services that are needed. Disabilities may include developmental delays in communication skills, motor skills, or social emotional/behavior functioning. A student is considered disabled if they have one or more of the following conditions: autism, deaf-blindness, hearing impairment, brain injury, learning disabilities, emotional disturbance, or a speech or language impairment. If you know of any child who has or may have special needs, please contact Mrs. Eileen Bowers, Office of Pupil Services, Willoughby-Eastlake City Schools at 440-975-3800. Once notified, the school district will contact the parent/guardian to find out if the child needs to be evaluated. The evaluation will be provided free if charge and if eligible, the child will receive appropriate special education and related services.





The Green Eagles recycling team invites you to join in their recycling efforts and celebrate

Earth Day - Wednesday April 22nd.

Please send in used ink cartridges / old cell phones to be recycled. The Green Eagles will collect items from class-rooms and have the items recycled through Ecological Fx.



Thank you!

COMPASS LOGIN DIRECTIONS

To access COMPASS go to the WESCHOOLS.ORG website and click the student tab. COMPASS is a choice on this menu. Each Edison Student has an online COMPASS login.

Login: Student # EX: 58142
Password: Student# plus their initials EX: 58143kr

School: EdisonES (must be typed in)

If your child is using a PC or Mac COMPASS should work without a problem (please make sure flash is updated). If your child is using a tablet and COMPASS is not working smoothly, you may need to follow the directions below using an app called PUFFIN ACADEMY.

TABLET SUPPORT FOR COMPASS

I-Pad: Download the app: **Puffin Academy** for I-Pad, have at least 13MB of space, iOS

6.0 or higher, and Wi-Fi.

Android: Download the app: Puffin Academy for Android, have at least 17MB of space,

Android 4.3 or higher, and Wi-Fi.

Using this app lets students enter the COMPASS website and use the program. For more information please see: https://compasslearning2.mindtouch.us/
Compass_Learning_Technical_Requirements

GET THE NEWSLETTER ELECTRONICALLY

In an effort to go paperless we want to send the newsletter electronically each week. You have 2 options to do this.

Option 1: If you are a parent/guardian you can set up your POWERSCHOOL account for e-mail or even texts! Login to your parent account, go to the icons on the left side of the screen and click on the SCHOOLMESSENGER tab. From there you can set up your account in various ways that suit you!

Option 2: Anyone can receive general e-mails from ANY SCHOOL in the district by going to WESCHOOLS.ORG and, using the PARENT TAB, click on 'E-mail Communciation Setup'. Then you can create an account and set up the e-mails.

We hope that these options allow you to stay more informed about the great things happening in the Willoughby-Eastlake School District! #WEMATTER